BRAZOS VALLEY GROUNDWATER

CONSERVATION DISTRICT

P.O. Box 528 - HEARNE, TX 77859 - (979) 279-9350
HTTPS://BRAZOSVALLEYGCD.ORG

Notice for Adopting Desired Future Conditions
for Groundwater Management Area 12

The Brazos Valley Groundwater Conservation District will have a Board meeting to
discuss and take action on the adoption of the desired future conditions of the relevant
aquifers in Brazos and Robertson counties, which were adopted by Groundwater
Management Area 12 in its resolution and explanatory report and deemed
administratively complete by the Texas Water Development Board, pursuant to
§36.108. Texas Groundwater Management Area 12 includes the following groundwater
conservation districts: Brazos Valley Groundwater Conservation District, Fayette
County, Groundwater Conservation District, Lost Pines Groundwater Conservation
District, Mid-East Texas Groundwater Conservation District, and Post Oak Savannah
Groundwater Conservation District. The desired future conditions and supporting
materials for the area aquifers are available at the District office at 112 West 3rd Street
Hearne, TX 77859 and on the District’'s website at www.brazosvalleygcd.org. The
District will hold a public Board meeting to adopt the desired future conditions on August
10, 2022 at 2:00 p.m., in the District Office at 112 West 3rd Street Hearne, TX 77859.
For more information, please call Alan Day, Brazos Valley GCD, at (979) 279-9350.
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